
January 6, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046
Attn: Frank Coperich / Kwok Chan

SUBJECT: Hyundai Electronics Industries Co., Ltd.
FCC ID: CKLHGC-900
731 Confirmation Number: EA95122
Correspondence Reference No.: 11080

 Request for Additional Info.: 12/17/99

Dear Frank / Kwok:

Submitted herewith, on behalf of Hyundai Electronics Industries Co., Ltd., is an amendment in
response to your e-mail dated December 17, 1999 requesting additional information for the subject
application.

1. We confirm that for future applications we will submit body-worn SAR test data for the high,
middle, and low frequencies.

2. The body-worn SAR measurements were performed without using any body-worn accessory by
maintaining a 0.5 inch separation between the back of the phone and the test device holder.

3. Attached is a letter from the applicant confirming the attached RF exposure warning page will be
placed in the user’s manual.

We trust this information is sufficient to issue the grant asap.  Should you have any further questions,
please do not hesitate to contact us.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

cc: Bong-Jae Hur
EMC Section of QA Office
Hyundai Electronics Industries Co., Ltd.


